
If you would like your child to be a part of
their classroom celebrations,

please keep in mind that
  food items may NOT be sent into school!

Valentine's Day 
Celebrations

Wednesday, February 14, 2024

Thank you for helping to keep our
students safe and healthy!

If the class is participating in a card exchange,
cards should NOT include candy/treats.

(due to allergies/health and wellness
concerns)


